From: (REN REG) <_@ene|.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 24 May 2022 7:40 PM

To: Licence Query Info (ESC

ReN e core I
(Enel X); Enel Australia Compliance

Subject: RE: ESC - Retail licence review - Variation of electricity licence — Enel Energy Australia

[SEC=OFFICIAL]

INTERNAL
Dear Sir/Madam,

Enel Energy Australia (EEA) appreciates the opportunity to give a feedback on the proposed variation of the
electricity retail licence.

Particularly EEA does not fully agree with the new approach to revocation proposed by the Commission (Revised
template for electricity retail Licence, Part B, Clause 6), as we believe that in principle it would be better to keep
having certainty on the specific cases where the Retail Licence can be revoked. However if the Commission wishes to
have more discretion on the matter, then it should provide retailers with guidelines on when its discretion may be
exercised.

As far as the email for service is concerned, please use the following address for Enel Energy Australia:
compliance.au@enel.com

Kind regards,
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